
         East Central Illinois Mobile Law Enforcement Training Team 

                                                MTU #13 

Course Announcement 

 

 

651 Jackson St., Rm327 

Charleston, Il. 61920 

Telephone 217-345-3344 

Email: boyer092@gmail.com 

Back to the Basics Pistol Training 

June 12th, 2019 

0830—1630 Hrs 

Mattoon Police Pistol Range 

2849 Lake Rd. 

Mattoon, Il. 61938 

This course was developed to assist officers from smaller agencies who lack easy access to qualified 
firearms instructors. All course instructors are Master Firearms Instructors certified through the Universi-
ty of Illinois Police Training Institute. They will cover range and safety protocols, weapon presentation, 
shooting positions, marksmanship, tactical reloading, malfunction drills, and analysis of common shoot-
ing deficiencies. Course instruction will allow ample time for diagnosis and correction of individual prob-
lems associated with officer pistol skills. 
At the end of the day, each student will shoot the 50-Round State Qualification course of fire.  A final, 
validated score sheet will be provided to the student’s employing agency for internal documentation and 
for submission to the Law Enforcement Training and Standards Board. The instructional staff will distrib-
ute and review the State Board’s Use of Force Brochure (revised 10/2016) for annual compliance. 
Note:  Each student must provide 300 rounds of pistol ammunition.     
Topics 
Range and Safety Protocols 
Weapon Presentation 
Stable Shooting Positions 
Marksmanship 
Tactical Reloading 
Malfunction Drills 
Common Shooting Deficiencies 
Target Analysis 
Corrective Action 
50-Round State Qualification 

Submit enrollment to: 

Registration form at 

www.mtu13.com, 

boyer092@gmail.com 

Or call 217-345-3344 

 

Observed Mandates Include: 

Use of Force 

Law Update 

Instructor Information-   

Your main instructor for this is Dan Auterman.  Most people know 

Dan as he was on staff at the Police Training Institute and is a highly 

respected pistol instructor.  Assisting him will be various instructors 

depending on the number of students attending.  Sheriff (retired) 

Jerry Parsley will  be the first assistant with other joining in as the 

attendance rises.  This really is an opportunity to get some one on 

one attention to your shooting skills.  If your skills are not where you 

feel they should be, please take this opportunity to receive training 

from  some of the best in the business. 


